
Stations of the 

Cross Ceremony 

 

The Stations of the Cross will 

take place on the Junior School, 

Newtownkennedy Street Site on 

Wednesday 5th April   at 

2.00pm in the playground 

(weather permitting). Years 3- 7 

children from both sites will 

take part in the ceremony. 

School will finish at 12.45pm on 

Wednesday 5th April   for 

Nursery children and Years 1 

and 2 children. 

Nursery children and years 1 and 2 children are very welcome to 

attend the Stations. They must be accompanied by an adult. We 

invite all parents and friends of Saint Catherine’s to join us during 

this special, reverent  ceremony. 

 

*All P3-P7 children on both sites will dress like people from Jesus’ 

time. Please send in a big shirt, tea-towel and a tie in a bag with your 

child’s name on it before  Monday 3rd April  * 

 

 

 

 

 

 


